
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

November 22, 2022 

 

Jonathan Luiz 

Weston Town Administrator 

Weston Town Hall 

56 Norfield Road 

Weston, CT 06883 

jluiz@westonct.gov 

 

RE: PETITION NO. 1549 – The Connecticut Light and Power Company d/b/a Eversource 

Energy petition for a declaratory ruling, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and 

§16-50k, for the proposed 1714 Line Rebuild Project consisting of the replacement and 

reconductoring of approximately 9.4 miles of its existing Nos. 1714, 1720, and 1222 115-

kilovolt (kV) electric transmission lines and one structure along its 1637 line within existing 

Eversource electric transmission right-of-way between Eversource’s Weston Substation, 85 

Weston Street in Weston and the United Illuminating Company’s Old Town Substation, 122 

Kaechele Place in Bridgeport, Connecticut traversing Weston, Fairfield, Easton and 

Bridgeport and related electric transmission line and substation improvements. 

 

Dear Jonathan Luiz: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the Town of Weston’s request for an 

extension of time to submit comments for the above-referenced petition dated November 21, 

2022. 

 

The Council hereby grants the request for an extension of time to January 4, 2023. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MB/MP/laf 

 

c: Service List, dated November 16, 2022 
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s:\petitions\1501-1600\1549\proceduralcorrespondence\pe1549_extension-commentsubmission.docx 

 

From: Jonathan Luiz <jluiz@westonct.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 7:04 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Cc: Samantha Nestor <snestor@westonct.gov> 
Subject: Petition No. 1549 
 

Hello Melanie,  

 

The Town of Weston is requesting an extension on petition No. 1549.  The reasons are the 

holidays and because I am expecting a child soon.  A 20 day expansion would be most 

appreciated.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Luiz 

Weston Town Administrator 
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